





Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ

connect with us...

Crossroads Church 1650 N. Oak Dr. Plymouth, IN 46563

P 574.935.3833

F 574.935.4584

cross road sefc.com



/crossroadsefc

sundays at 8:15, 9:45, 11:15 am

june 5, 2016

crossroadsefc.com



WE'RE SO GLAD YOU'RE HERE! Thanks for joining us today! We don't want to miss the opportunity of connecting with you. So, whether you are visiting for the first time or are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the *Blue Connection Card* in the seat pocket in front of you. You may return it to the seat pocket or place it in the box on the back table.

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.

Looking for more information? If you'd like to learn more about something you heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming events or the ministries at Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk located in the Connection Area or visit our website at www.crossroadsefc.com.

We wanted you to know that...

- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk.
- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.
- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).

faith community nursing

June is **National Men's Health Month!!** Healthier men live happier, longer lives. Healthy eating is part of that goal, so pay attention to the tips below:

- *Limit saturated fat and sugar
- *Avoid any food that contains hydrogenated or partially hydrogenated oils
- *Limit your salt intake.
- *DON'T skip breakfast
- *Eat plenty of fresh fruits and vegetables
- *Eat out less often and have fewer packaged foods
- *Eat slowly. Pay attention to how you feel, don't have seconds unless you're hungry and stop when you're full despite what your mother may have said; you do not always need to finish everything on your plate.

For more information go to www.menshealthmonth.org

John 6:35 "Then Jesus declared, "I am the bread of life. Whoever comes to me will never go hungry, and whoever believes in me will never be thirsty."

announcements

- SpringHill Day Camps start in just one week! Today is the last day to sign your child up for this fantastic day camp program being held right here at Crossroads! Camp begins on Monday, June 13th and ends on Friday, June 17th. Check out all of the details and register at springhilldaycamp.com
- The Crossroads Missions Team is announcing that our next mission trip in Haiti is now scheduled for the week of January 28 February 4, 2017. This team will minister primarily at the medical clinic in Pillatre, Haiti in cooperation with Haitian Christian Ministries. Applications will be available starting next Sunday, June 12th. For more information on this trip, please contact Joel Schumacher or Pastor Collin.
- Here We Grow Update November 2016 is the goal we had set to have raised the funds needed for expanding our connection area and providing facility space which enables us to better carry out our ministry in strategic ways. Please prayerfully consider what you can willingly and cheerfully give toward our Here We Grow Capital Campaign Project! No gift is too small or too large! The remaining need is \$400,000 between now and November. We believe this is possible if everyone plays a part!

love week 2016 information...

Love Week Wristbands for Everyone! Today everyone in the church will be receiving a Love Week 2016 No Contact - No Impact wristband. Our Assimilation Team is handing them out before and after each service. We have both adult and child sizes so everyone in your family can have a wristband!

Why Wristbands? We're asking everyone in the church to wear their wristband as a visual reminder of why we're doing Love Week. It's also a fantastic conversation starter with people who see it and want to know what No Contact - No Impact means! We hope you and your family will participate!

Love Week 2016 project registration has begun and will end on June 19th. We're asking the entire church family to consider participating in at least 1 organized project (you can sign up for more than one) and looking for 1 way to impact those in your neighborhood, work or your local community!

Pick up your copy of the Love Week 2016 Project Listing Booklet at the registration table in the Connection Area. The booklet provides descriptions of each project that will help you and your family decide which ones you'd like to sign up for.

Make a Donation during Love Week - We have 2 Love Week projects that you and your family can do on your own that will make a huge impact here in Marshall County and in the world! Visit the Women's Care Center and Operation Christmas Child displays in the Connection Area to pick up additional information on how you can participate!

Do More - If you'd like to do more with one or more of the organizations that Crossroads has partnered with during Love Week then make sure to check out the Do More display in the Connection Area (located at the display case). We have additional information about the organizations, their contact information and ongoing volunteer opportunities for you. Check it out!